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Our Mission & Vision

PFLAG is the nation's 
largest organization 
dedicated to supporting, 
educating, and advocating 
for LGBTQ+ people and 
those who love them.

Check Out Our 
Upcoming Events!


October 6, 2024 - Support 
Meeting: 2-4pm @ First 

Bank in Woodstock

Events You'll See Us At!
September 21, 2024 - Valley 
Pride: 1-5p @ Court Square, 

Harrisonburg VA

October 5, 2024 - 
Winchester Pride: 10a-5p @ 
Museum of the Shenandoah 

Valley

October 26, 2024 - 
Community Wellness Fair: 

10a-2p @ Central High 
School Gym

Do You Know An LGBTQ+ Artist?
Every month VECCA (Valley Educational Center for 
the Creative Arts) features a local artist on its front 
wall. VECCA & PFLAG Woodstock want to feature 
LGBTQ+ artists from Shenandoah and surrounding 
counties! You're here, you're loved, and some of you 
are artists!
Read More Here…


https://pflagwoodstockvablog.wordpress.com/2024/09/10/pride-in-beautiful-art-2/
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Calling all Volunteers!

Thanks to you, PFLAG is 
becoming a visible, 
credible resource for a 
growing number of area 
families, professionals, 
and organizations. This 
Pride season, we've 
been asked to attend 
multiple events and we 
need your help to attend 
and grow our presence 
in the community! To 
learn more about what 
volunteering entails or to 
sign up. 


Click here to learn more.

2024 Membership Meeting in 
the Books!

On Thursday, September 5 at Flour & 
Water, Co. in Woodstock, we held our first 

membership meeting! New connections 
were made, delicious food was had, and 

our PFLAG Woodstock chapter President, 
Susie Wilburn, spoke of our year in review 

and goals for the future!

To see more pictures and learn more click here….

https://pflagwoodstockvablog.wordpress.com/2024/09/10/2024-membership-meeting-in-the-books/
https://pflagwoodstockvablog.wordpress.com/2024/03/22/calling-all-volunteers/
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Join Us for Another Fun-Filled Game Day on 
November 16th!


After the incredible success of our first Game Day in July, 
we’re thrilled to bring you another chance to gather, play, 

and connect! Mark your calendars for November 16th, when 
we’ll be hosting a lively afternoon of gaming at the Unitarian Universalist Church in Stephens 
City, VA. From 1-6 p.m., you’ll have the opportunity to enjoy your favorite board games with 

fellow game enthusiasts looking to relax, have fun, and meet new people.

Whether you’re into strategy, party games, or classics, 
this event is perfect for anyone who loves a little friendly 

competition—or just wants to unwind in a welcoming 
atmosphere.

Stay tuned for our upcoming flyer with more details, 
but for now, go ahead and save the date! We can’t 
wait to see you there. If you’d like to help out with 
setup from 12-1 p.m. before the fun kicks off, we’d 

love to have your support—just let us know!

Get ready for a fantastic day of games, laughter, 
and community!

RSVP HERE!

https://givebutter.com/Gameday2
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